
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
4th November 2020 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
From Wednesday 9th December 2020, we are really pleased to be welcoming back Mrs Irlam 
after her maternity leave. Mrs Irlam has worked in the nursery since 2016 and is the school’s 
inclusion manager, has completed safeguarding training and is also part of our leadership 
team.  
 
Mrs Irlam has made the decision to return to work, on a part time basis, for two and a half 
days per week. We will of course be sorry that Mrs Irlam will not be in school full time, but 
are thrilled that Mrs Jackson will continue to work in school and share the role with her. 
Children in Blue Group will, therefore, see Mrs Jackson on a Monday and Tuesday and Mrs 
Irlam on Wednesdays and Thursdays.  
 
We have allocated some handover time, with both Mrs Jackson and Mrs Irlam being in on the 
9th and 10th December. We are sure this will support the children to begin to build a really 
positive relationship with Mrs Irlam and also provide an opportunity to allow key information 
to be shared effectively between the staff.  
 

If you have any concerns during this staffing change, please feel free to contact school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 


